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I choose to live in Oregon for very good reason.  I love nature and wildlife more than I 

love most things, and it is important to me that we do everything in our power to 

protect it.  We all share this planet, and all deserve our place in the grand biome of 

earth.  With all the greed, lack of care and craziness that is going on in our 

government and country right now, it's more important than ever to help our brothers 

and sisters of diverse species to survive.  I wholeheartedly support this!   

 

Sincerely,  

Jennifer Starr 


